
Main Campus Back-to-School-Parent Meetings 
Parents/Guardians, on August 18th, you will have your first homework assignment of the year! 
You will watch a video from the Principals (sent via Skyward email) to gain a better 
understanding of remote learning. You will also need to fill out a Google form after watching the 
video.  
 
  

Main Campus Device/Material Pick up Logistics: 
When:  
*Parents may come during any time slot (listed below) 
*Cross campus families will need to go to both campuses 
Wednesday, August 12th 4:30-6:30 PM 
Friday, August 14th 10 AM-12 PM 
Saturday, August 15th 10 AM- 12 PM 
Where: 
Kindergarten Families:​ Enter Door #17 →  Go to K4 & K5 Kindergarten classrooms  
*Note: Families that requested a device for learning will pick them up at this time. 
Primary Families:​ Enter Door #17 →  Go to Amy's room 
Middle School Families: ​ Enter Door #4;  → 6th - 8th Grades go to the Wehr Gym. 
5TH GRADE FAMILIES IMPORTANT NOTE: ​Please see below for more information on your 
pick up. 
 

Process For Pick Up 
● Within each pick up space, areas will be clearly marked with teachers’ names  
● There will be a limited number of  volunteers at each grade level table  to help guide you 
● Your scholar’s materials will be clearly labeled with their name. 
● You must check out your materials with the staff member at your grade level table 
● If you are receiving a St. Marcus device, you will need to sign an agreement (This may 

have been done during home visits.) 
 

Your Commitment to Safety 
● Please send only 1 person to pick up/drop off for your family. *Possible exception for 5th 

grade 
● Wear a mask while in the building 
● Keep 6 feet away from others 

Our Commitment to Safety 
● Designated areas for each grade level  
● Enter/Exit signs clearly posted on doors. Please follow this flow of traffic. 
● All teachers/volunteers will be wearing masks  

  
 
 



5th Grade Families, 
 
We are so excited for you to be joining our Middle School!  We know there are lots of transitions and 
questions, so to help our 5th graders be successful with the technology, we are having all students come in 
for a technology tutorial to make sure everything is working and so that they know how to access the most 
important programs and information.  
 
In order to do this safely, we will maintain social distancing, so all students should wear a mask.  On this 
sign up sheet, please find your scholar's advisor, and sign up for a time to come in for the session.  If you 
would like to join, please add your name to the slot beneath your scholar so that two seats are reserved. 
Please ensure your scholar is at school at least 10 minutes early for your session so that we can get 
everything set up.  If you have any questions, please contact our Middle School Director, Garrett 
Mandeville, or 5th Grade Team Lead, LaToya Young.  
 

 5th Grade Materials Sign Up 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/13OI8dxhPiMncrEbBwNHb1J1Dancvxdnu7oFMS7zY8cM/edit?usp=drive_web

